MARINE CORPS AIR GROUND COMBAT CENTER MONTHLY CRIME PREVENTION



Crime Prevention is an active program that combines public awareness & preventive measures to reduce crime.

JANUARE The focus for this month is **Starting Fresh!** A new year brings new year resolutions. Normally they are meant to improve your way of life with new eating habits, a chance to quit habits,

etc. Did you add crime prevention to that list? Here are five tips to get you started:



Lock up your vehicle and place belongings out of plain sight every time you park.



Work together with law enforcement and always report suspicious activity.



Close your garage door and lock it when not attended or in use.



Lock up your home at night and most importantly when you are away.



Lastly, remember that not only is crime prevention about not becoming a victim, it is also about making sure you avoid being the the perpetrator...so obey the law, drive according to posted signs, and do what is right!

Criminals Never Rest and are always looking for a new victim. So as you consider the resolutions you want to aim for in 2022, please do not forget to include crime prevention within them. When you incorporate safety and security into your everyday routine, you will make crime prevention a part of your daily life!

So this year, the Provost Marshal's Office wants you to improve your Quality of Life, improve your Quality of Security, and improve your Quality of Safety!

For crime prevention information contact the Physical Security/Crime Prevention office at 760-830-4561

